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A special meeting of the Carson City Board of Supervisors was held on September 4, 1990, at the Carson City
Community Center, 851 East William Street, Carson City, NV, for the dedication of the Bob Boldrick Theater,
beginning at 6:30 P.M.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Marv Teixeira Mayor
Tom Fettic Supervisor Ward 2
Tom Tatro Supervisor Ward 3
Kay Bennett Supervisor Ward 4
MEMBERS ABSENT: Ron Swirczek Supervisor Ward 1
STAFF PRESENT: John Berkich City Manager
Steve Kastens Parks & Recreation Director
Walter Sullivan Community Dev. Director
Bob Auer Deputy District Attorney
Judy Berge Recording Secretary

CALL TO ORDER AND DETERMINATION OF QUORUM: Mayor Teixeira called the meeting to order at 6:30
P.M. A quorum was present of the Board of Supervisors. Greg Townsley gave the invocation.

Parks & Recreation Director Steve Kastens reviewed the improvements made to the theater under Bob Boldrick's
direction. Mayor Teixeira and Peter Livermore spoke in appreciation of Mr. Boldrick's care and efforts relating to

the Carson City Community Center. Mayor Teixeira unveiled the dedication plaque. Dr. Raymond Foote played
a portion of his composition "Pacifica." No formal action was taken.

The Minutes of the September 4, 1990 meeting of the Carson City Board of Supervisors
ARE SO APPROVED ON __September_21 , 1990.

Is/
MARV TEIXEIRA, MAYOR

ATTEST:
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ALAN GLOVER, CLERK-RECORDER




